
 

 

 
December 12, 2012 
 
     BY COURIER & RESS 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2012-0391 

Bentpath Rosedale Pool - Well Drilling Project 
 
Union has reviewed Board Staff’s submissions regarding the drilling of an observation well in the 
Bentpath Pool.  Union acknowledges Board Staff’s support for the application, and agrees that no 
concerns have been raised regarding the project. 
 
Union does not see any issues which would prevent the Board from issuing a favourable report to the 
Minister of Natural Resources regarding this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
William T. Wachsmuth, 
Senior Administrator, Regulatory Projects 
:mjp 
 
 
cc: Neil McKay, OEB Board Staff 
 Wendy Sullivan, MNR 


